
MINUTES 
 

GARDEN GROVE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
 

May 6, 2014 

 
A Regular Meeting of the Traffic Commission of the City of Garden Grove was 

called to order in the Council Chamber of the Community Meeting Center, 

11300 Stanford Avenue, on Tuesday, May 6, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL  

 
PRESENT: Vice Chair Dalton, Commissioner Arbgast and Commissioner Flatebo   

 

ABSENT:       Chair Rodriguez 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Tony Aquino, Executive Secretary, Dan Candelaria, Sgt. Fischer, 

Officer Adam Zmija, and Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary 
 

PLEDGE 

 
Commissioner Arbgast led The Pledge of Allegiance 

 
ORAL COMMUNICATIONS 

None   
 
WRITTEN COMMUNICATIONS 
None 

 
MINUTES 
 

Receive and file the minutes from March 4, 2014 
 

It was moved and seconded to receive and file the minutes from March 4, 2014 

 
AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 
AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 

AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 
 

ACTION: Approved 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS: 
 

4-a.   Red Curb Installation-Lampson Ave @ Elmwood Street 
 
 The staff report dated May 6, 2014 was introduced.  No member of the public 

was there in support or denial of this item. 
 
 It was moved and seconded to accept staff’s recommendation to install 70 feet 

of red curb on the north side of Lampson Avenue, east of Elmwood Street. 
 
 AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 

 AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 
 AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 

 ACTION: Approved 
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4-b. Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon – Harbor Boulevard at Twintree Lane 

  
 The staff report dated May 6, 2014 was introduced.  No member of the public 

came forward to speak on this item. 

 
It was moved and seconded to accept staff’s recommendation to install a 
pedestrian hybrid beacon (HAWK) on Harbor Boulevard at Twintree Lane. 

 
 AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 
 AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 

 AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 
  
 ACTION: Approved 

 
4-c. Permit Parking Request – Emrys Avenue 
 

 The staff report dated May 6, 2014 was introduced.   
 
 Eight (8) members of the public spoke on this item.  All resided on Emrys 

Avenue and were in favor of implementing a Permit Parking Program. 
 

 It was moved and seconded to table this item to give staff time to field review 
the red curbing on Buaro Street in hopes of freeing up extra parking spaces on 
Buaro. 

 
 AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 
 AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 

 AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 
 
 ACTION: Approved 

 
MATTERS FROM COMMISSIONERS 
 

Staff gave an update on the construction on Valley View Street. 
 
MATTERS FROM STAFF 

  
 The crosswalk and red curb were removed on Buaro at Hampton.  
 The nose on the median island S/B Brookhurst at Trask was repaired. 

Receive and file the Code of Ethics. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50p.m. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rosemarie JacotRosemarie JacotRosemarie JacotRosemarie Jacot  


